
    
   
   
    
   

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: September 30, 2025 

Subject: ToolPro Price Increase  

 

To Our Customers, 

 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming adjustment to ToolPro brand pricing, effective 
October 13, 2025. 

 

Since April, tariff-related increases have raised our costs by 30–50% above standard levels. While 
we have offset a portion of these increases through productivity improvements, purchasing 
strategies, and sourcing initiatives, a modest price adjustment on select ToolPro branded products 
has become necessary. 

 

Please know this decision was made only after careful consideration. We remain committed to 
providing the highest quality products and value your continued partnership as we navigate these 
challenges together. 

 

Your account representative will share an updated ToolPro price list with you in the coming days. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support,  

 

CHRIS JONES  

PRESIDENT 

 

cjones@toolpro.com 


